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I am in favor of voting in person vs mail in voting, as there is no doubt that it’s me 

voting.  No one is filling out my ballot.  I am in favor of showing identification also, as 

there are several times you need to show identification in order to continue with what 

is desired.  It is my right and a privilege to vote, and have questioned why it takes 

multiple days in order to get the results of an election.  The results should be 

available in one day.  It used to. 


